This is not a consultation; from what I have read the decision seems to have already
been made. It's just another example of the socialist draconian way of doing things that
has become common place in the UK over the past 10 years.

It also seems to have passed Ofcom by, but aviation is on its knees in the UK. How about
doing something constructive and not financially destructive to help it for a change. Or
does that not come into the equation.



